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A  L O O K  A H E A D . . .

NEWSLETTER

Technicra f t ,  R imu -  Monday  Af ternoons ,  Term Three
Assembly ,  Harakeke  &  Pohutukawa-  Fr iday  8  August  
Wel l ington  Free  Ambulance ,  Pohutukawa -  F r iday  8  August

Kia ora koutou, 

This week it was awesome to receive a report
from Beau in Rimu related to the hall build. He
had come across a problem - balls were going
under the new ramp which was causing all sorts
of problems. As part of his maths learning, he has
identified the problem, measured a variety of
sports equipment and come up with a solution!
All backed up with evidence. This has helped us
to understand the problem, and work with Dave
and Maycroft on a solution which will be in place
soon. Ka rawe Beau! This is great critical thinking. 

Another example of students in action has been
Leon working with the Student Council. They
have surveyed and the feedback from the
students will see hot chocolates return soon!
More information next week! 

Finally, thank you for those who have been able
to fill out the Google Form related to picking up
your child early due to the Union Meeting. If you
haven’t it would be great if you could click here
and complete it. 

Looking forward to a great Harakeke /
Pohutukawa assembly tomorrow - see you there!

Have a great week. 

Ngā mihi,
Cameron

LET’S GET BEHIND AND SUPPORT
WILLOW!

Link to Give a Little
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On Wednesday 17th September we will be running our CQS athletics event. We would appreciate some
adult help to supervise and run some of the events. Please can you fill in this form if you are able to
assist with this. You do not need to fill in the form if you are unable to help. Thanks very much.

Link Here

We will have a rehearsal at the Michael Fowler Centre on the same day, Wednesday 27 August,
from 12:00pm to 1:45pm. We will walk from school to the rehearsal and return afterwards.

Concert Six on Wednesday 27 August at 7:30pm at the Michael Fowler Centre.

Drop-off for the evening performance:
FYI - Parents will need to drop their child off at the Michael Fowler Centre. More information
will be sent out closer to the date with the exact drop-off location.

Ticket cost: $10.00 | Ticketmaster Transaction Fee: $5.00 (the transaction fee is set and collected
by Ticketmaster).
https://www.ticketmaster.co.nz/artsplash-tickets/artist/3050049

Regards

Fiona (CQS Teacher, Karaka) 

O U R  S C H O O L  C H O I R  W I L L  B E
 P E R F O R M I N G  I N  A R T  S P L A S H  

L O S T  P R O P E R T Y
Yesterday student Julia from Ngaio misplaced her white see through wallet.  If you have
found it can you please return to her.

We also have had a football bag, uniform and pair of boots that have gone missing. It was
sitting outside the Karaka classroom area prior at the end of Term. If anyone has seen it,
please get in touch with the office. 

Thank you.
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R E P O R T  O N  G A P  U N D E R  T H E  H A L L
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Parent Election Notice

Nominations are open for the election of 4 parent representatives to the school
board.

All eligible voters will receive a nomination form. Use this form to nominate
yourself or someone in your community. You will also receive a nomination cover
letter calling for nominations. Information on who is not eligible to be a board
member is provided with this notice, and the nomination form.

If you need more nomination forms, contact the school office.

Nominations close at noon on Wednesday 13 August 2025. You may provide a
signed candidate statement and photograph with your nomination.

The electoral roll is held at the school and can be viewed during normal school
hours.

As nominations are received, there will be a list of candidates’ names kept at the
school up until election day, which you can view.

Voting closes at 4.00pm on Wednesday 17 September 2025.

Signed Catherine Dunn
Returning Officer

C A L L I N G  F O R  S C H O O L  N O M I N A T I O N S  F O R  T H E
S C H O O L  B O A R D  E L E C T I O N S
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ISLAND BAY SCHOOL 125
ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

th

Calling all ex-pupils! Island Bay School
warmly invites you on Saturday 23

August, 1.30-3pm to an afternoon of
sharing memories, reminiscing over old

photos, catching up with childhood
friends and sharing a delicious

Devonshire afternoon tea! All welcome,
spread the word!

C O M M U N I T Y  N O T I C E S
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PRIDE LANDS FUN HOLIDAY ADVENTURES 
SPRING SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AT SOUTHERN PRIDE: SOUTH

WELLINGTON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL (SWIS) HALL,
NEWTOWN

14  APR – 25  APR 2025 from 7.00am-6pm daily. th th

Age range is 4 – 17 years with overnight sleepover activities
provided with Interactive Activities and NO TV or Video Games.
 Kai Cubs Cooking, and Life Skills Programme creating healthy

Breakfast, Lunch and Afternoon Teas. One-on-one care and
shuttle services available.  Daily $84.04/cub per session or

$142.87 for two siblings per session; Weekly: $336.16 per
cub/week or $571.47 for two siblings/week . MSD Approved &

WINZ subsidies are available for eligible families.
Qualified 1  Aid Trained Activities Coordinators and Youth

Mentors

st

One-on-One Care: Available for cub(s) if extra support is
needed  at $14/hr

ACTION (Home support 1-on-1) Mentors is also available if
needed at $37/hr per mentor.

Please contact us: 0800 PRIDE 4 U Or Register online:
www.PRIDELANDS.co.nz or  Visit our Facebook page:

www.Facebook.com/PrideLandsChildcare
 Here To Support All Tamariki & Rangatahi (Neurotypical and

Neurodivergent)
At Pride Lands, we welcome neurotypical and neurodivergent
children and youths with on-on-one support available to those

that need it in our communities.

SCOUTS
Scouts in Wellington have space for youth between the ages of 5-

14. Keas age 6-8, Cubs 8-11, Scouts 11-14 and Venturers 14-18
Every year we help 13,000 girls and boys in New Zealand enjoy

new adventures, experience the outdoors, make new connections,
and gain confidence. This includes outdoor activities and

Leadership.
We are also on the lookout for new Leaders in our Groups, it is a

great and fun opportunity.

To find your local group, please visit https://scouts.nz/join/ 

C O M M U N I T Y  N O T I C E S
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